
 

Tree House 

Academy Newsletter 

 
We will be passing out letters that will help us 

with planning our van schedule for the upcoming 

school year. We need them turned in by Friday, 

July 13
th

. It is very important that they get turned 

in as soon as possible to ensure we have a spot 

available if you need it. We will let everyone 

know by Monday, July 18
th

 which schools we will 

be transporting to. Each school will need three or 

more children for us to transport to a school.  

 

 

 
Go like our Facebook page!  

We post pictures from fun activites, 
reminders, our field trips, and so much 

more!!  
Stay in the loop and go to 

Facebook.com/TreeHouseAcademyOfTulsa 

and hit like!!  

Dates to Remember: 
 

CLOSED 
JULY 4th  

 
Mosaic Art with The Tulsa Glassblowing School 

July 17
th 

  
 

Splash Days(Tods-PreK) 
July 6th and 20

th
  

 
Beautiful Feet 

every Thursday at 10:00 am. 
 

Ventertaining  
July 12

th
  

 
Purple Glaze (Tods-PreK) 

July 12
th

  
 

Library Visits 
July 13

th
 and 27

th
  

 
Little Gym 
July 25

th
  

 
Storytime with Chatter the Clown 

July 31
st

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

 

Please remember to bring 
your children in closed toe 

shoes.  
The only exception is Splash 

day.  
 

  July 2018 

Enrollment Letters 

 

 

Tree House will be closed on  

Monday, July 4th.  

We hope that our families have a safe and 

Happy 4th of July! 

                     

Please make sure that your child has 

extra clothes in their cubby!! We have run 

out of extra clothes to give out if they 

have an accident! 

 

Splash Days are every other Friday, 

please pay attention to the dates so you 

know when to bring your child ready for 

those Fridays! 
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